
 

                        

 

 
 
 
 

   DIARY DATES 2024 

NOVEMBER  

Tues 12 Odd Sock Day – for Anti-Bullying week 

Fri 15 Reception/Yr6 Health Checks 

Fri 15 Children In Need Day 

Sat 16 Open Morning for Prospective parents 

Weds 20 CL1/2 Jewish Workshop (Hannukah) 

Tues 26 FOWS National Cake Day (afterschool) 

Thurs 28 CL 1 Parents Stay and Play 

DECEMBER  

Tues 3 Class 3 Christmas Performances, Village Hall, 
9.30 and 5.30pm 

Wed 4-Fri 6 Class 4 Residential to Norfolk Lakes 

Fri 6 FOWS Christmas Fayre (after school) 

Weds 11 Class 1 Performance 9.45am, School Hall 

Thurs 12 Class 2 Performance 9.30am, Village Hall 

Mon 16 KS2 Christmas Party 

Tues 17 Xmas outfit non-uniform day/Santa Run 

Weds 18 KS1 Christmas Party  

Weds 18  Christmas Lunch Menu 

Fri 20 Christingle at Wreningham Church 1.30pm 
(Yr5/6 Parents invited) 

Fri 20 FOWS Christmas Disco 5.30 – 8.00pm 

Fri 20 Last Day of Term 

Mon 23 Dec 
-Mon 6 Jan 

Christmas holiday 

JANUARY  

Tues 7 Back to school 

Weds 8 Yr1/2 Dance Festival at Framlington Earl High 

FEBRUARY  

Mon 10 – 
Fri 14 

Kindness Week 

March  

Sat 1 FOWS Tidy Up day 

Weds 26-Fri 
28 

Class 3 Residential to How Hill 

 

    

Please note that there is a menu change 
next week.  On Tuesday 12th November we 
will be serving vanilla ice cream instead of 
cocoa mousse. 

        

 

 

The vaccination team were in school this week 

to carry out flu vaccinations for those children 

whom consent was given.  They will not be returning on 27th Nov but 

will be sending out details of upcoming community catch up clinics 

for any parents/carers wanting to get their children vaccinated, if not 

already done so at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to school and we hope everyone had 

a lovely half term week off.  We expect there were 

lots of spooky “goings on” and firework nights.  The 

children are breaking the rules today and have come 

into school in a variety of pyjamas, superhero outfits, princesses and 

of course Norwich football stars.  Thank you for bringing 

contributions for the FOWS Christmas hampers.  We are now 

concentrating on all things Christmas – please do keep an eye on the 

Diary dates as there is a lot happening in school this half of term! 

This week we have welcomed Claire Martins to our 
school.  She has joined our team as our new teaching 
assistant.  Please do say hello if you see Claire around 
school.  We are sure Claire will love being part of our 
friendly school. 

it is the time of year again when 
we invite the children to help us support Children in Need 
by wearing spots to school and donating £1.  So please 

help us to help Pudsey and come to school in your best spots on 
Friday 15 November. 

On Thursday, 20 children from year 5 and 6 travelled to 
Wymondham Rugby club for their annual rugby 
festival.  After a morning of rugby skills, we broke into 
2 teams to compete against other schools in a round 
robin tournament.  After a great afternoon's try scoring and 
tagging, both teams came out on top of their groups winning 100% 
of their games with some powerful running and teamwork.  Well 
done to everyone for representing our school in the best way yet 
again. 

Anti-Bullying week – Odd Sock Day Tuesday 12th 
November.   The children can wear odd socks to 
school on Tuesday 12th November in support of 
Anti-Bullying week.  Join us in supporting Anti-

Bullying week which is an opportunity “to encourage them to 
express themselves and celebrate their 
individuality and what makes us all unique”.  So 
please dig out out the brightest, snazziest  socks 
that you can find!   

Congratulations to The School Council who 

ran their bonfire cake sale this week and raised the  
fantastic sum of £65!  Well done to everyone involved in 

making posters, setting up and selling.  Also thanks to all those that 
bought the cakes!  The funds raised will be used for projects within 
school and the children will decide how they are distributed. 

With the weather definitely turning chilly this week 
please can you ensure that your children have 
suitable (labelled) coats and footwear for outstide 

playtimes.  Thank you. 

Just a reminder, it is not too late to help us support Sugar 
for Shelters –  if you can spare a bag of sugar please do 
bring to the school office next week.  Thank you. 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

l  

Newsletter 

Friday 08/11/2024 
 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 Poppy/Edmund   Class 2: Gus/Flo                         

Class 3:  Emily/Ruby     Class 4: Olive/Esme 

 

 


